
The Village of Streamwood
Community Relations Commission

Invites You To Help With

INVASIVE SPECIES 
REMOVAL AND CLEAN-UP 

AT PHOENIX LAKE 
BUSINESS PARK

• Work will take place Saturday, 
September 9th from 8:00 am 
until 11:00 am – Stop by any 
time to help!

• Park along Phoenix Lake Ave 
and meet at the sidewalk 
across from Ramblewood Dr

• Dress to get dirty with closed-
toe shoes and long pants and 
sleeves

• Coffee, bottled water, safety 
vests, and all tools and 
materials will be provided

• If the event is rained out, it will 
be held the following Saturday, 
September 16th from 8:00 am 
until 11:00 am

• RSVP to Scott at 630-736-3850 
or snielsen@streamwood.org

Help us keep our natural areas thriving!
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MEET HERE


